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DATE: 4/18/2022 

TYPE OF ANNOUNCEMENT: Project Beyond 

 

I am excited to announce that Project Beyond is officially underway as of 4/18/22 

with the start of tree clearing and grubbing. 

This is an exciting time for McCain-Plover Appetizers. Today is the first step to a 

year and a half journey by the team for McCain’s first appetizer expansion. 

For everyone’s safety, please do not explore the construction area. We will 

provide updates on the project as progress continues. 

The groundbreaking ceremony and celebration date announcement is TBD. 
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